GLOBAL CO-OPERATION
__FOR A BETTER WORLD

Deacember 15, 1988

Virginia D. Birdsall

Exacutive Direcior

Embrace Foundaton ¥
it West 22nd Sirest |

New York, N¥Y 10010

Dear Virginia:

I received a copy of vour December 1288 Newsletter. I enjoyved reading its

contents very much. The ideas expressed are very Insplring as well as
motivating.
Thank vou also for writing about Gleobal Cooperation. This is much

appreciated by ail of us. I am enciosing you for your attenition
latest newsistisr '"VISIONS 3" as well as our Christmas Card printed
aspecially for CGlobal Cooperation.
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me express on behalf of the Brahma Rumaris our sincere appreciation tc
you, fAjatz and Anne~Stuart for vour cooperation and support during 1988.
Our best wishes are alwayvs with vou.

Yours fruly,
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Clamafn

zavatri Naraine
secrefary
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